CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF GARFIELD
Synopsis of Minutes of March 8, 2022
Township Board Meeting

A Township Board Meeting of the Charter Township of Garfield was held on Tuesday, March 8, 2022,
at the Garfield Township Hall, 3848 Veterans Drive, Traverse City, Michigan. The meeting was called
to order at 6:00 p.m. and the Board transacted the following business:

Public Comment - None

Approved the Agenda

Approved the February 23, 2022, Regular Meeting Township Board minutes and the February
23, 2022, Joint Township Board and Planning Commission Meeting minutes

4. Approved the Consent Calendar as presented

5. Removed Item C from the Consent Calendar

6. Received Grand Traverse Conservation District Report February 2022
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Received County Commissioner’s Report from Brad Jewett
Received Sheriff's Report from Lt. Chris Oosse
. Received Planning Dept. Monthly Report for March 2022, PD 2022-19 from John Sych

10. Received Park’s & Rec Report from Derek Morton

11. Received Clerk’s Report from Lanie McManus

12. Received Supervisor’'s Report from Chuck Korn

13. Consideration of Authorizing an Amendment to Cellular Tower Lease

14. Consideration of a New Phone System

15. Consideration of Proposal for Engineering Services for River East Park Projects Phase II

16. Public Comment - None

17. Other Business — Denise Schmuckal commented on Chick-fil-A traffic concerns and Steve Duell
discussed overflow parking at the Historic Barns Commons Area. Matt Cowell to be added to
next agenda regarding discussion for overflow parking at Commons Area.

The Meeting was adjourned at 7:25 p.m.
Chuck Korn, Supervisor



